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Dates for your diary
	Monday 9 January
	January new starts

	Wednesday 18 January.
	Mousetale Puppets performances a.m. and p.m.

	Thursday 19 January.
	Annanhill Primary Transition visit a.m. 

	Wednesday 25 January
	Burns’ Day Celebration & Kilts for Kids Fundraiser

	Monday 1 February
	ThinkScience workshops a.m. & p.m.

	Thursday 2 February
	Social group for parents/carers with Liz Baird, Community Practitioner 11.15 a.m. & 12.30 p.m.

	Monday 6 February
	February new starts

	Wednesday 8 February
	Crosshouse Primary Transition visit a.m.

	Monday 13 – Wednesday 15 February (inclusive)
	Holiday

	Thursday 16 February
	In service day

	Friday 17 February 
	In service day

	Monday 20 February 
	Children return

	Tuesday 21 February
	ECO-Committee meeting 2.30 p.m.

	Tuesday 21 February
	Crosshouse Primary Transition visit p.m.

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Welcome back and a Happy New Year!
Transition to Primary School
Our transition programme with Crosshouse Primary continues with several visits planned in the next few weeks. 

Registration for primary School

If your child is due to start primary school in August you will be required to register them at your local school this month. Details of various schools registration dates are on our parent noticeboard. You may make a placing request to any other school at the time of registration.  
Achievement wall

We are refreshing our achievement wall and would ask you to let us know of any achievements your child makes out with nursery e.g. at clubs or classes in order that we can celebrate these achievements with your child.

Burn’s Celebration
We will hold our annual Burns’ celebration on Wednesday 25 January during normal playroom session. We will have Scots songs and music, haggis, neeps and tatties to taste for altogether snack. We will also be fundraising for Kilts for Kids and would appreciate if your child could wear a touch of tartan and bring a small donation!  
RSPB Big Birdwatch
We have signed up for the schools version of the RSPB big birdwatch. We will be using our RSPB resources to talk about the different types of birds we might see and learn a little about them We will refresh our bird feeders and will be making homemade bird feeders to encourage birds into our garden. It would be wonderful if parents were able to donate some bird seed to help with this.
We also have some resources for anyone who wishes to carry out a Big Garden Birdwatch with their child at home on the weekend of the 28/30 January. Please ask your key worker if interested.
Social Group for parents
Please feel free to come along and meet Liz our Community practitioner for a chat and a coffee. The group is purely a social group however Liz does have a wealth of knowledge and experience in supporting families in many ways from baby massage to managing challenging behaviour. 
Yours sincerely, Tina Gaitens HT. 


